CIVIL AND LOCAL
GOVERNMENT _ |
STAFF ASSOCIATION, .
GHANA (CLOGSAG)

BA/57 §TH APRIL, 2022

ALL REGIONAL SECRETARIES
CLOGSAG

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PROCEED ON STRIKE DUE TO NON-
IMPLEMENTATION OF NEUTRALITY ALLOWANCE

The National Executive Council (NEC) of the Civil and Local Government
Staff Association, Ghana (CLOGSAG) met on Tuesday, 29" March 2022 to
discuss the status of implementation of the Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU) entered into with Government on 20" January, 2022.

It was noted that payment of the Neutrality Allowance has not been effected as
agreed in spite of official reminders and follow ups to the Ministry of Finance
and Economic Planning.

The National Executive Council (NEC) therefore decided that CLOGSAG
should embark on an industrial action to press home its demand for the
implementation of the MOU.

Notice has therefore been served on the National Labour Commission (NLC),
the Civil Service Council and the Local Government Service Council with
copies to the Hon. Senior Presidential Advisor, the Hon. Minister for National
Security and Hon. Minister for Employment and Labour Relations that the
Association would proceed on Strike from 21% April, 2022. “

Regional Secretariats are by this letter enjoined to bring this to the notice of all
members of the Association.

Council appreciates your continuous support in our quest to attain better
conditions of service for our members.
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